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With the tough economic climate and the loose of jobs both in the mining and other support sectors the extension of the Mt
Owen project will secure jobs for both the direct employees and contractors but also the other business units that are indirectly
impacted, food, clothing, cafes as well as sporting groups when people are not employed. | am seeing some of my colleges
suffering with stress due to job losses. Interesting enough some of the lucky individuals who have worked in the mines for a
long time are hoping some extensions are knocked back so they potentially can received a redundancy. These individuals have
been fortune enough to have a high paying job with great safety included and are only looking after themselves. For the local
and state economy, the work and what is generated is better for the state and the wellbeing of all the people
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